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Thank you for all your kindness in 

sending in gifts for our ‘Barrow of 

Blessing’. These gifts will be given to 

the Food Bank at the end of the 

weekend. 

 
 

    
 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Harvest Assembly on Tuesday. The 

children were fabulous and we had a really good time together. Thank you to all 

our staff for everything that was done in preparation for this event. Thanks to 

Alastair for all his help in the Hall set up and to Joyce and Mandy for the lovely 

refreshments. 

Half Term Holidays 
 

School will be closed from  

Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd November  
 

[Please remember dates are inclusive] 
 



 

 

 

Busy Bees for week beginning Monday, 6th November. 

• Monday P1-3 – 2.00-3.00pm 

• Wednesday Little Linguistics Club – 3.00-4.00pm 

• Thursday Indoor Games Club – 3.00-4.00pm 

• Friday P1-3 – 2.00-3.00pm 

 

Poppies will go on sale in school on Monday 

6th November. Thank you for supporting 

the work of the Royal British Legion in this 

way. 

Minimum donation of 50p per poppy 
 

  

 
 

Remember the clocks are changing this 

weekend. It marks the end of British Summer 

Time (BST). The official time for change is 

2.00am and at this time those clocks that 

change automatically (smart phones etc.) will 

go back one hour. 

                 
 

 

 

Consultation 
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Monday 6th November • Busy Bees 2.00-3.00pm (P1-3) 

Board of Governors 

 

Tuesday 7th November • Assembly 

 

Wednesday 8th November • Construction Club 3.00-4.00pm   

 

Thursday 9th November • Indoor Games Club 3.00-4.00pm 

 

Friday 10th November • Act of Remembrance @ 11.00am 

• Busy Bees 2.00-3.00pm (P1-3) 

 

 

 
 





 
 

If there is anything I can help you with, then please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office on 028 2766 4564 or email me at smulligan569@c2ken.net  

 

Final Comment 

 

Thank you for all your help and support this Half 

Term. Thank you to all our staff and children for all 

the hard work to make Balnamore Primary a happy 

place to be each day. I wish you all a very safe and 

happy, Half Term break. 

 

S.W.J. Mulligan 
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